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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 
PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 

PROJECT NAME:  POPPY LANE AMENDED SUBDIVISION 
PROJECT NO.:   21-26 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 6, BLOCK 1, LOT 113, 114 &115  
REVIEW DATE:                13 MAY 2022 
MEETING DATE:  19 MAY 2022 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: ENGINEERING & SURVEYING PROPERTIES, PC 
 
 

1. The project is before the Board for a continuation of a Public Hearing.  Previously unresolved 
drainage issues are being addressed. 
 

2. The applicant’s representative have provided a Stormwater Design which will convey stormwater 
from the private road entrance to Lester Clark Drive in an easterly direction to an existing closed 
pipe drainage system.  The existing drainage system appears consist of 18” diameter pipe 
discharging to a 15" diameter pipe.  The addition of the pipe from the site to the existing catch 
basin will add an additional 18" pipe to the system.  The capacity of the existing 15" pipe should be 
evaluated to ensure that tributary flow can be conveyed for the design storm event. 

 
3. The discharge location of the existing 15” HDPE pipe should be depicted on the plans.  This is 

required to identify any downgradient impacts of the increased runoff tributary to the 15” 
stormwater system. 

 
4. Cost estimates for the private roadway and off- site drainage improvements should be provided 

such that upon approval the securities can be sent to the Town Board for acceptance. 
 

5. The Board is reminded that the applicant is seeking waivers for the percent grade of the private 
roadway and the waiver for the cul-de-sac at the termination of the private road. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
MHE Engineering, D.P.C. 
 

 
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
PJH/kbw 












